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Today at 8:10 am, a boy in year 10 was stabbed my a person from another school in the area, it
is still not clear who stabbed the boy, and at the moment, who the boy is as it is classified.

The news was soon passed on that the boy was alright, he will be fine and is recovering well.

Because of the seriousness of this issue, two ambulances and a helicopter were seen entering
the school, unfortunately, I did not enter school in time to see this, but soon after 8:30, the
helicopter was seen leaving as well as the ambulances.

This is Nintendo..DS, James Lalor, coming to you live from Sacred Heart School. 
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